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September 5, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It has been wonderful welcoming the students back to school this week.  They have been doing a 
wonderful job at adapting to their new classrooms while meeting new friends. 
 
We kindly ask that you join us in working to ensure the safety of our students during drop off and pick 
up time.  Please review the following for everyone’s safety. 
 

1. Kindly place the name plate on the passenger side of your dashboard. 
2. Cars should pull forward to the furthest stop sign placed on the sidewalk.  This allows ample 

space for numerous cars to pull up to the sidewalk and drop the children off.  Parents should 
not be getting out of the car.  If you need to do this please find a parking spot. 

3. Be mindful of the speed limits that are posted. 
4. Students should enter and exit the car from the passenger side (curb side) in the drop off and 

pick up line.  With cars pulling around and pulling out, having students walk around the car to 
the driver’s side could lead to a potentially dangerous situation. 

5. Please do not park and leave your car where the curbs are painted yellow, and refrain from 
making u-turns in our neighbors’ driveways.  There is no parking or standing on Edward Street 
between the hours of 7:00 am – 9:00 am and 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm, as per the signs.  Also, you 
cannot enter onto Lake Street between 2:30 pm and 3:30 pm.  All traffic signs should be obeyed. 

6. School personnel are on duty each morning to facilitate the traffic flow.  Please adhere to the 
directions of the staff members who are on duty as they have been through the process and are 
working for the safety of your child.  Also, staff supervision begins promptly at 8:10 am.  Please 
do not leave your child unescorted before that time. 

7. For pickup procedure, drivers in the pickup lane should remain in their cars and pull up to the 
furthest stop sign.  

8. There is supervision during dismissal time until 3:15 pm. 
 
I thank you for working with us regarding the safety of your children. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mr. Frank J. Mazzini 
Principal 
 
 






